
Dear All,

The Union Ministry of Human Resources is giving an opportunity to the public to utliie the 

Lockdown Period for Reading.

The ministry is giving free access to the Natonal Digital Library of India (NDLI).

Interested people can log on to the digital library website of the ministry 

https://ndl.iitkgp.ac.in/

This informaton is for all the faculty/students/support-sstaf and others to make best use of the tme.

Regards

Dr Sikandar..

https://ndl.iitkgp.ac.in/

